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7 March 2023 

Access to parents to the videos used in Maths lessons 

Dear parents and carers 

For Maths lessons, we use the curriculum from the White Rose Maths Hub. This curriculum 
includes a number of ‘home learning’ videos to accompany each learning unit. 

These videos are available for parents and carers to access so that you can see the methods that 
your children are learning to use for their maths.  

Our teachers have adapted the curriculum to suit our children’s needs and so our classes may 
not follow the exact order of units in the website. To help you identify which unit your child may 
be learning, I have attached the Maths plans for each year group. 

The videos can be found here: 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning 

To find a particular video: 

  choose your child’s year group and press FILTER. (Use ‘New Schemes’) 

Example: 

 

The different units will be shown for you to choose from. Once you have selected the unit of 
work, the daily videos will for that unit will be shown. Your child will be able to tell you which 
video is related to the learning they have done that day.  

You can find out which unit of work your child is currently studying by looking at the relevant 
Scheme of Work, found on the Maths page of our website, under Curriculum: 

With kind regards, 

Mrs Barton, Maths leader 

http://www.someriesjuniorschool.co.uk/
https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning
https://www.someriesjuniorschool.co.uk/school-life/curriculum/maths

